

Centerville School NEWSLETTER

**

February 22, 2019



READING – Centerville Tigers are ready for March to arrive and *Spring* into Reading to begin! During the entire month we celebrate the joy of reading with many fun reading activities. The kickoff event will be a Books for Breakfast and Art Show, followed by STOP, DROP, AND READ sessions throughout the day on March 1st. Throughout the month students will earn tickets as they read to achieve personal, classroom, and school-wide goals. These tickets accumulate until the last Friday of March when winning tickets will be drawn for fantastic reading prizes! Exciting events are planned for each week to focus on the importance, success and enjoyment of reading. Be looking for more activities in our Friday newsletters!



BOOKS FOR BREAKFAST AND ART SHOW – This year we've planned a triple-fold celebration for Friday, March 1st. Centerville will celebrate our artists with displays of their finished art, reveal Spring into Reading events, and enjoy a complimentary breakfast. Huge appreciation is extended to the Kiwanis for generously providing free books to all students. The morning will begin with doors opening at 7:40 AM, allowing parents to attend before work and school begins at 8:20. Staff and students look forward to families attending this delightful Centerville School event!



BOOK FAIR – The annual Scholastic Book Fair will be coming to school on March 5th and 6th. Mrs. Armstrong is busy preparing for this event and will be sending more information soon.



<u>PTC</u> – The Parent Teacher Community Boosters have many endeavors ahead, including a school carnival planned for March 15th. Please mark your calendars to attend the next meeting on March 6th. Parent involvement is important, much appreciated, and personally fulfilling!



<u>CONFERENCES</u> – Spring conferences will be held on the afternoons of March 26-29. Please contact the office soon if you have specific date requests, helping to avoid scheduling conflicts.

TRACK - Track season starts March 11. Participating athletes in grades 5-8 need to be academically eligible and have current physicals.









